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Submitter Comments:

| am a 5th generation farmer in the pioneer valley who relies on pumping water from the pioneer
river. The recent Siting of a large crocodile has meant | am no longer confident in accessing my pump
sites safely and subsequently will result in significant cost to redesign new systems that don't require
me to go near the water. Children also swim and fish in the same area which is now no longer safe





